
 

 

 

 

15th October, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
The purpose of this letter is to clarify this school’s approach towards student 
organised social activities that your son or daughter may be considering attending. 
 
Parents are asked to please note: 
 
 PHHS does not organise nor endorse Year 10 or Year 12 formals. 

 Such events or activities are not school organised events. 

 No teachers will be in attendance at any such event. 

 PHHS does not organise nor endorse any social activities or events that are 
not specifically advised on official school letterhead via the school’s official 
communication channels.  

 The school’s name is not to be used or associated with any such event. 
 
It should be clearly understood that the school has no input or responsibility 
whatsoever for the organisation, financial obligations, actions, safety or 
supervision of students when engaged in events or activities not specifically 
endorsed by the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
B Hugo 
Principal 

 


